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Appointment of New General Manager of Central Tablelands Water 
 

An Extraordinary Meeting of Central Tablelands Water has appointed Mr Charlie Harris to 

the position of General Manager of Central Tablelands Water. 

 

Mr Harris will replace Mr Gavin Rhodes, Council’s previous General Manager, who resigned 

to take up the position of General Manager of Lockhart Shire Council. 

 

Mr Harris was appointed to this position following a thorough recruitment campaign, 

facilitated by a specialist Local Government Recruitment firm, LG Services Group. 

 

The Central Tablelands Board interviewed a number of high-quality candidates before 

deciding to offer the position to Mr Harris. 

 

Mr Harris has an extensive background in local water utilities, having previously worked in 

supervisory and management roles at Blayney Shire Council and Cabonne Shire Council, two 

of CTW’s constituent Councils. 

 

This previous experience has given Mr Harris a good background on the local area serviced 

by Central Tablelands Water. 

 

The Councillors and staff of Central Tablelands Water are looking forward to a long and 

productive relationship with Mr Harris. 
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